
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

 

From:  Emery E. Gallagher, Director of Water and Wastewater Utilities 

 

Through: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 

 

Subject:           Adoption of the 2014 Water Conservation Plan             

                         

Date:  April 23, 2014 

 

 

 

The Texas Water Development Board requires retail public water suppliers with more 

than 3,300 connections to develop and submit an updated Water Conservation Plan every 

five years.  

 

The changes to the plan includes updated water use and population projections, improved 

residential leaks detection data acquired utilizing the recently installed AMR/AMI water 

meters system.  The plan also includes updated reuse water data for industrial users.   

 

Staff is requesting adoption of the revised 2014 Water Conservation Plan. 

  

Staff will be available to answer any questions at the May 6, 2014 Council Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


